Mayor’s Report
For
November 5, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Southeast Alaska Power Agency Board of Directors: The Petersburg
Borough is seeking letters of interest from qualified Borough residents to
serve our community by taking a seat on the SEAPA Board of Directors.
The Assembly will need to appoint one voting member and one alternate
to the SEAPA Board for calendar year 2019.

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12
S. Nordic Drive.

Flu Emergency Preparedness Exercise/POD: The Public Health
Center will be offering free flu vaccines for all ages on Friday, November
9, 2018 from 2:30 to 5:30 p.m. at the Community Center Gym.
Volunteers are needed to help with the event. For more information or to
sign up as a volunteer, please call the Public Health Center at 772-4611.



